
NOTICE 
Access Arrangement for the Kalgoorlie to Kambalda Gas 

Pipeline  

Extension of Time 
 

The Authority has granted Southern Cross Pipelines Australia Pty Ltd (SCPA), as owner and 
operator of the Kalgoorlie to Kambalda Gas Pipeline, an extension of time to lodge a 
proposed access arrangement for the pipeline (until the earlier of): 

• 1 January 2010; or 

• 90 days after a user or prospective user approaches the regulator seeking access to 
the pipeline. 

The extension was granted under the National Third Party Access Code for Natural Gas 
Pipeline Systems.  

SCPA submitted its application for an extension of time on 17 June 2009 in anticipation that 
the new national gas access legislation would not be in place by 1 July 2009.  

The new legislation, National Gas Access (WA) Bill 2008, is expected to come into effect 
later this year and address transitional issues for the Kalgoorlie to Kambalda Pipeline. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 

Mr Russell Dumas 
Director Gas and Rail 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 

Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9336 2081 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
1 July 2009 

 

 

 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/7734/2/20090702%20Southern%20Cross%20Pipelines%20Australia%20Pty%20Ltd%20-%20Kaivibalda%20Lateral%20(WA%20-%20PL%2027)%20Extension%20Of%20Time%20To%20Submit%20Access%20Arrangement.pdf
http://www.parliament.wa.gov.au/web/newwebparl.nsf/iframewebpages/Bills+-+Current

